
  

 

Our ref:  LTM/kmd 
 
21 March 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: End of Term & Happy Easter 
 
As we approach the end of term, can I take the opportunity to thank all students, staff and 
families for their hard work and support during what has been a busy, but unusually short term.  
As we approach the end of the Spring Term, I know everyone will be looking forward to a well-
deserved break over the Easter period and will be using the opportunity to refocus, recharge 
and prepare for an exciting summer term. 
 
For students in Year 11 & 13, it is vitally important that alongside their break, they continue to 
maintain their focus and preparation linked to examinations and for all other students, time is 
spent considering targets, goals and achievements for the weeks ahead. 
 
We will shortly be circulating our end of term Journal, as always highlighting the fantastic work 
that students have been completing across the term.  A reminder to parents that updates are 
frequently shared across our social media pages, this gives families a constant feed across 
the year of the wonderful achievements of all our students. 
 
At the end of term we say goodbye to two of our staff, Ms D’Laney (Teaching Assistant) who 
will be missed by the team and the students she offers direct support for in school, alongside 
Mrs Wellings (Exams Officer) who has done an outstanding job in school over the last 9 years 
to ensure that students and staff are well supported throughout the examination series, 
ensuring everything is in place so all students receive the support and guidance through a 
significant part of their OWS journey.  Mrs Wellings has been a key contact for many families 
with general queries about all matters related to examinations, alongside many wider aspects 
of school life and I know everyone will want to pass on their thanks and wish her all the very 
best in her new role. 
 
During our end of term assembly tomorrow, following on from our celebration assemblies this 
week, we will be acknowledging the achievements of all our student who continue to do 
amazingly well in school, alongside looking at our end of term House Winners; a great way to 
end the term. 
 
I hope you all have an amazing time with family and friends over the holiday period and look 
forward to welcoming everyone back into school on Monday, 8th April. 
 
Happy Easter everyone! 
 
 
 
 
Lee Tristham 
Headteacher 


